
Statement Confirming Compliance with Statement of Community 
Involvement 
 
National regulations governing the preparation of LDF plans requires a 
consultation period of 6 weeks and notification to be sent to those organisations 
who the Council considers will be interested in or affected by the proposals. It is 
also required that the documents be made available at public places and on the 
internet. 
 
The consultation undertaken complied with the City Council’s Statement of 
Community Involvement.  Formal consultation on the Preferred Option was 
carried out for a 6 week period (commencing on the 14 September 2007), the 6 
week consultation period was extended by 4 weeks to 23 November 2007 for 
groups representing disabled people to give them time to discuss the issues at 
convened meetings and prepare their responses.  
 
Documents were made available on the LCC website and in hardcopy at 
the Leonardo Building, and at libraries and one-stop shop centres within Leeds 
District. 
 
 


